
In August, the Commission conducted an open lottery enrollment period for 2022 first-time
applications. We are excited to announce the 13 land trusts who will be embarking on the journey
of applying for accreditation in 2022.

To see our searchable and interactive map of all accredited land trusts, visit here.

American River Conservancy (CA)
Audubon Society of Rhode island (RI)
Berkshire Natural Resources Council (MA)
Buck Hill Conservation Foundation (PA)
Forterra NW (WA)
Greater Lovell Land Trust (ME)
Harford Land Trust, Inc. (MD)
Nation Ford Land Trust (SC)
Platte Land Trust (MO)
Teatown Lake Reservation (NY)
The Pound Ridge Land Conservancy (NY)
The Restoration Trust (CA)
Wildlands Conservation (FL)

[accordion id="a1" heading="  Click for Tips about First-Time Accreditation"]

For more resources on getting started with the first-time application process, visit here.
Make sure to check out our updated First-Time Handbook
As a reminder, the pre-application is due on January 6, 2022 and the application is due on March 31, 2022.
For more information about applying for first-time accreditation and the registration process for future years CLICK
HERE.

[/accordion]

https://ltac.neonccm.com/map
https://www.arconservancy.org/
https://asri.org/
https://www.bnrc.org/
http://www.buckhillconservation.org/
https://forterra.org/
https://www.gllt.org/
https://www.harfordlandtrust.org/
https://www.nationfordlandtrust.org/
https://plattelandtrust.org/
https://www.teatown.org/
https://prlc.net/
https://www.therestorationtrustonline.org/
https://wildlandsconservation.org/
https://www.landtrustaccreditation.org/first-time-accreditation/pre-application-and-attachments
https://www.landtrustaccreditation.org/help-and-resources/applicant-handbook
https://www.landtrustaccreditation.org/first-time-accreditation/getting-ready-and-registration/404-registering-to-apply

